
[DATE]

[NAME]

[TITLE]

[BUSINESS/ORGANIZATION]

[ADDRESS]

[CITY], [STATE] [ZIP CODE]

Dear [PREFIX] [LAST NAME]:

On behalf of [ORGANIZATION], I am writing to invite you to lend your support to [STATE]’s Covering Kids & Families Back-to-School Campaign by [DESCRIBE THE ACTIVITY YOU WOULD LIKE THEM TO PARTICIPATE IN, SUCH AS HOSTING A HEALTH FAIR, SPEAKING AT A MEDIA BRIEFING, VOLUNTEERING, PROMOTING EVENTS, ETC.].

This [MONTH], the [ORGANIZATION/] is launching its annual Back-to-School Campaign in [STATE/CITY] to encourage parents with uninsured children to put enrolling in [MEDICAID PROGRAM/SCHIP] at the top of their back-to-school checklist. Kids who have health care coverage are better prepared to learn in school. [ORGANIZATION] wants to make sure enrolling uninsured children in [MEDICAID PROGRAM/SCHIP] is a top priority for parents as they prepare to send their kids back to school. 

There are [# OF UNINSURED CHILDREN IN STATE] uninsured children in [STATE] and at least [# OF ELIGIBLE CHILDREN IN STATE] of them are currently eligible for [LOW-COST OR FREE] health care coverage through [MEDICAID PROGRAM/SCHIP]. Many families are simply not aware that their children may qualify for coverage. 

In a country as compassionate as ours, every child who is eligible for health care coverage through Medicaid or SCHIP should be enrolled. And that’s just what the Back-to-School Campaign is all about. During August and September, here in [STATE], we are [describe local work]. All of these activities have one goal: to spread the word and let uninsured families know that their kids may in fact be eligible for low-cost or free health care coverage.

These local efforts are part of the national Back-to-School Campaign, a Robert Wood Johnson Foundation initiative that is working to inform uninsured parents about available health care coverage through Medicaid and SCHIP. As you will see from the enclosed materials, the campaign has enjoyed a tremendous amount of press coverage, significant support from major national corporate partners, and participation from thousands of local organizations coast to coast. 

We hope you will agree to join the team of organizations that are successfully enrolling children and families into available health care coverage programs. With your support, we are confident that we can reach more of [CITY/STATE]’s families with uninsured children. By participating, [LIST BENEFITS TO ORGANIZATION, SUCH AS REINFORCES POSITION AS COMMUNITY LEADER, PROVIDES OPPORTUNITY FOR POSITIVE MEDIA EXPOSURE, OFFERS COMMUNITY SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES, ETC.].
I will be contacting you in the next few days to discuss further the vital role you can play in the Back-to-School Campaign. In the meantime, feel free to contact me at [PHONE NUMBER] should you have any questions. Again, we hope you can join us in supporting this important effort, and look forward to speaking with you soon.

Sincerely,

[NAME]

[ORGANIZATION]

Enclosures:

Covering Kids & Families Fact Sheet

Results Report from past Back-to-School Campaigns

LETTER TO RECRUIT LOCAL ORGANIZATIONS








